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RE: Case Report Submission to the UBCMJ

Please find attached our case report, entitled “Acute ‘Olympic’ Hepatitis:  A Medical Experience from the Vancouver 2010 Games” for consideration.
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Primary correspondence can be directed to Dr Mazhar Haque, mazhar.haque@gmail.com. Alternate contact is Pamela Verma, BSc Hons, UBC VFMP Medicine 2012, pamverma@interchange.ubc.ca,  604-322-6930 (not available by phone July or Aug 2010).

We, as the submitting authors, acknowledge that:
1. this manuscript submitted is an original work and that the identical document has not been, nor will be submitted to any other scientific or medical journal or avenue of publication with the exception of conference abstracts (as per the UBCMJ copyright policy);
2. the content of the manuscript and that authorization has been given in the form of a consent form to use any information conveyed by either personal communication or release of unpublished experimental data;

Many thanks for your consideration of this important report.
